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3rd October 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 1 – Walk to St James Church  
 
As part of our RE Topic focusing on Baptism, Year 1 will be walking to St James Church on 
Tuesday 14th October. 
 
We will leave school promptly at 9am and will walk to and from the venue with members of St 
James’ school staff. 
 
This will be a wonderful opportunity for our children to learn first hand about Baptism within a 
Church setting. 
 
Children will return in time for normal lunch arrangements. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Gofton 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
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